
From:                                                       Cobb, Richard  
Sent:                                                         18 July 2024 16:02 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Fw: uniFLOW Online: Scan document processed successfully 
  

Hello, 
  
We have no comments to make regarding Project Change 4 which appears to be 
outside of our remit unless impacts on Ancient Woodland are expected. 
  
As requested in your recent letter, please forward any future correspondence regarding 
Gatwick Airport to myself @forestrycommission.gov.uk) and to our 
planning inbox: planningconsultationSEL@forestrycommission.gov.uk as opposed to 
sending via post. 
  
Kind regards 

Richard 

  
  
Richard Cobb (he/him) 
Local Partnership Advisor 
South East and London Area Team 
 
Forestry Commission England 

Guildbourne House 
Worthing 
West Sussex 
BN11 1LD 
  
+44 (0)300 067 4000 (switchboard) 
www.gov.uk/forestrycommission 
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